
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the February 1st, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, & Mike 
Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the December  2017 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Ruth Schwab and seconded by Bernie Brown to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:   Still a large amount of people 
coming in for food and money. The food supply is still good.   
 
 The Christmas Cheer Foundation delivered 12,000 individual meals and 5000 to 
other organizations.  
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
February 25th. The proceeds will help to repair a veteran’s memorial at 
Ridgewood High School.  The Legion collected  clothing & toiletries for the 
veterans.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   There was a kick off 
meeting the Relay.  We informed them  at this time there were no Franklin Park 
teams participating this year. 
 
Lisa reminded the members about the blood drive on  March 9th.   Informed the 
Commission that there will be a Neighborhood Watch meeting in March &  on 
April 12th at CNN a program about Identity Theft  at 10am. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


